
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ontario youth representatives at 2009 GROWMARK, Inc. Annual Meeting: 
(L-R) Lea-Anne Budge of Bolton and Sarah Hohnstein of Mildmay representing Junior Farmers’ Association 
of Ontario, 4-H Ontario Ambassador Olivia Groniger of Carlsbad Springs, Barry Hannah GROWMARK 
Ontario Region senior associate trainer and this year’s youth chaperone, 4-H Ontario Ambassador, Co-
operative Young Leader (CYL) representative and annual meeting youth speaker Bruce Betzner of Lynden, 
4-H Ontario Ambassador Stephanie Warner of Hastings and Ed Sauve of Woodslee representing CYL. 


